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Dr. Viktor Homburger

Unit E, Barrack 10

Gurs Camp (Lower Pyrenees)

France

---------------------------------------------

We still do not know the date of our onward journey from Les Milles nor the route. In any

case, we will keep you up to date. Warm regards to you, your wife, and friends.

Gratefully,

Viktor Homburger

Warm regards, Dr. Paul Homburger

(right side)

Postcard (stamps)

https://digital.sciencehistory.org/works/cfm26zl


Dr. Bill Fuchs

Rua de S. Juliao 54.30

Lisbon

Portugal

Image 2

Dear Dr. Fuchs,

We hope you received our last letter and post card thanking you for the packages sent on

November 5th and in early December. Today, I can convey good news to you and our loved

ones in the USA that we received a summons from the Marseille consulate for the issuance

of a visa. We will now be able to move to the “Les Milles” camp near Marseille (probably

within the next 2-3 weeks). For this reason, I would like to request that you not send any

planned shipments to us here.


